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MOBILE OFFICE HOURS IN DOUGLASTON 
 

Come join me and Congressmember Steve Israel at our mobile office hours in front of the Fairway 
Market in Douglaston! We will be on hand between 11:30AM-12:30PM to address neighborhood 
concerns. I hope to see you there! 
 

Sunday, May 18, 2014 
11:30AM - 12:30PM 

Fairway Market in Douglaston 
242-02 61st Avenue, Douglaston, NY 11362 

 
 

SECURING FUNDING FOR PUBLIC TRANSIT 

 
I have been working extensively on improving 
mass transit for our underserved 
neighborhoods. Senator Avella and I stood with 
the Auburndale Improvement Association and 
the Bayside Hills Civic Association to announce 
$500,000 in this year's state budget for a bus 
service restoration study in Northeast Queens. 
The MTA will initiate a year-long study of ways 
to improve bus service and restore recent 
service cuts in the area, providing relief to our 
transit starved neighborhoods! 

 
CELEBRATING ARBOR DAY IN BAYSIDE HILLS 

 
I kicked off my Greening Eastern Queens 
Initiative on Arbor Day in Bayside Hills! The 
initiative included a canvass and survey of 
sidewalks, tree pits, and malls in Bayside Hills. I 
will submit a report to the New York City 
Department of Parks and Recreation with 
details on each location surveyed on Arbor 
Day. Thank you to Senator Tony Avella, Council 
Member Paul Vallone, Community Board 11, 
the Bayside Hills Civic Association, and all of 
our volunteers for coming by to help! 
 



 

 
CALLING FOR VOLUNTEERS IN FLUSHING 

 
I am working with New York Cares and Principal Debra 
Cassidy on creating a mural to spruce up the playground 
walls at P.S. 24 in Flushing. A new mural would provide 
students and the entire P.S. 24 community with a 
recreational space to foster imagination, learning, and fun. 
We will need volunteers ready, willing, able to paint so 
call my office at 718-820-0241 or email me at 
RozicN@assembly.state.ny.us if you'd like to help!! 

 
 

 
REOPENING THE QUEENS LIBRARY IN FRESH MEADOWS 

 
I am happy to announce that our local library in Fresh 
Meadows has re-opened after being closed for 
renovations! Having grown up in Fresh Meadows, I 
understand that libraries serve as cornerstones of our 
community. I joined Senator Toby Stavisky and Council 
Members Mark Weprin and Costa Constantinides to cut 
the ribbon. The public library in Queensboro Hill has also 
re-opened after extensive renovations that include a 
new handicap-accessible entryway and 24-hour check-in 
capabilities! 

Stay in Touch! 
My district office is located at 159-16 Union Turnpike, Flushing, NY 11366  

and I can always be reached at RozicN@assembly.state.ny.us or 718-820-0241 


